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A WORD FROM THE BISHOP’S WARDEN

ST. PAUL’S EPISCOPAL 
CHURCH  
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JULY 3
Morning Prayer 

Lay Reader: Don Kiefer

JULY 10
Holy Eucharist: The Rev. Eric 

Anderson
Lay Reader: Kate French

JULY 17
BISHOP’S COMMMITTEE & 

POT LUCK
Morning Prayer

Lay Reader:  John Tarver

JULY 24
Holy Eucharist:  The Rev. Robert 

Hutcherson
Lay Reader:  Sam French

JULY 31
Morning Prayer

Lay Reader:  Don Kiefer

ALTAR GUILD:  Becky Tarver

Dear All,
The Independence Day holiday signifies that Summer is 
here in full force and also reminds us of our heritage.  As 
we celebrate this Independence Day, let us remember to 
pray for our country and leaders and also for guidance for  
ourselves as we enter this election season.  All of us need 
the power of discernment, guided by prayer, to help us 
through these trying times.  Even though it is no longer 
much in the public conversation, WWJD is still a valid 
question.  I wonder if perhaps we see little use of WWJD 
anymore because some didn’t like the answer they got?  
May we, our leaders, and our country as a whole strive to 
respect the dignity of every human being, everywhere!  
After all, isn’t that WJWD?
Don

NERM WEBSITE:  
http://www.nermwestmo.org/home0.aspx

SUNDAY SERVICES
  
  9:00 AM     SUNDAY SCHOOL
 10:00 AM    HOLY EUCHARIST
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  BIRTHDAYS                          ANNIVERSARIES
3-Dan Carpenter! ! 31-John & Becky Tarver
3-Kurt Gretzinger
4-John Tarver
12-Thea Jean Gillham
14-Ryan Stillwell
24-Katie Klier
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This press release has gone national 
appearing in the Huffington Post and NBC 

News.  Great!

Ribbon Cutting Celebrates New Format at  Kansas 
City Community Kitchen
KANSAS CITY, Mo. (February 2, 2016) Episcopal 
Community Services (ECS) and the Kansas City 
Chamber of Commerce will be hosting a ribbon cutting 
at the Kansas City Community Kitchen (KCCK), 750 
Paseo Blvd on Friday, February 5, 2016 at 11:00 a.m. 
The ribbon cutting signifies their relaunch with a new 
focus on “dining with dignity,” highlighted by a 
restaurant style service for lunch each weekday from 
11:00 a.m. until 2:00 p.m.
“This new service represents what weʼre about now,” 
said ECS President/CEO Beau Heyen. “Our diners will 
not only get delicious, beautiful meals created by our 
amazing culinary team, but they will have the dignity of 
being able to choose what they want to eat.” KCCK has 
evolved from the antiquated “soup  kitchen” model into a 
restaurant-like atmosphere, where volunteers serve as 
hosts and waitstaff each weekday.
In addition to giving diners a choice about what they 
eat, menus are varied to incorporate various fresh 
foods and suggestions made by the diners themselves, 
although often made into healthier versions. “Last week 
we had guests asking us when we were going to do 
some barbecue,” says Executive Chef Michael Curry, 

“so when we prepared our chicken a couple of days 
later, we decided to make it into pulled chicken 
sandwiches with our house-made sauce that doesnʼt 
have as much sugar and salt.”
KCCK isnʼt the only program that ECS is improving and 
relaunching this year. Next week will see the first class 
of the newly expanded Culinary Cornerstones Training 
Program. Students are referred from partnering 
agencies around the KC metro, often un- and under-
employed. Formerly a 12-week program, the new 
certification will be 6 months long, including classroom 
and kitchen hours, covering everything from cooking 
skills to financial literacy, and an internship  and 
apprenticeship. “We want to be the place that Kansas 
City restaurants call when they need good help  in their 
kitchens,” Curry said. “Everyone has a right to be 
nourished and sustained, and weʼll do that with both 
food and learning.”
For more information about the Kansas City Community 
Kitchen and other ECS programs, please contact the 
office at 816-561-8920 or visit the website at 
episcopalcommunity.org. To volunteer serving lunch at 
KCCK or donate towards these meals, contact Mandy 
Caruso-Yahne, Director of Community Engagement, at 
8 1 6 - 5 6 1 - 8 9 2 0 o r e m a i l 
volunteer@episcopalcommunity.org.

Read more here: http://pressreleases.kcstar.com/
release/messages/79174/#storylink=cpy
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